

Robin Faye Lindeen Blakeley <rlindeen@corbett.k12.or.us>

Here's how you can shape Annual Convention

1 message

OSBA Info <info@osba.org>

Reply-To: OSBA Info <info@osba.org>

To: Robin Lindeen-Blakeley <rlindeen@corbett.k12.or.us>

Thu, Apr 15, 2021 at 1:11 PM

OSBA Annual Convention

View this email in your browser



A highlight each year of the OSBA Annual Convention is showcasing student performances.

Once again, we are seeking 3 or 4 student groups (band, orchestra, choir, ensemble, dance or theater) to perform at Convention, scheduled for Nov. 11-14, at the Portland Marriott Downtown Waterfront Hotel.

Learn more

Submit application

Proposal deadline: June 21

Questions? Contact Sarah Herb at sherb@osba.org.

OSBA ANNUAL CONVENTION STUDENT ART EXHIBITION

Each year, the OSBA Annual Convention showcases a student art display for about 800 attendees. Want to see your students' art on display? Apply now, or forward this information to your school art teachers.

Submit your proposal online

Proposal deadline: Sept. 1

If selected, you would need to bring 100-150 pieces that can be purchased by Convention attendees. School programs keep all the proceeds.

Questions? Contact Kristen Miles at kmiles@osba.org.

OSBA ANNUAL CONVENTION WORKSHOP **PROPOSALS**

"Building Partnerships: 75 years of supporting Oregon school leaders"

We are seeking informative and interesting workshops primarily targeting school board members and superintendents.

In particular, OSBA is seeking workshop content in the following areas:

- Board/superintendent relationships and their impacts on student achievement
- Community partnerships that impact equitable student outcomes
- Engaging youth in board governance
- Board culture (How boards work together as a team)
- Diversity, equity and inclusion
- Charter schools: Current issues and best practices
- Innovation in education

Submit workshop proposal

Proposal deadline: May 21

Questions? Contact Janet Avila-Medina at javilamedina@osba.org.



Facebook



Copyright © 2021 Oregon School Boards Association, All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you are registered to receive OSBA General News.

Our mailing address is:

Oregon School Boards Association 1201 Court Street NE Suite 400 Salem, OR 97301

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? Update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list



Oregon School Boards Association · 1201 Court Street NE · Suite 400 · Salem, OR 97301 · USA